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2015 Missions 
In September, we returned to Tetteh Quarshie Hospital in Ghana 
for the 3rd time.  There, we performed 48 surgeries, gave daily 
lectures to local residents, and celebrated the opening of their 
palliative care ward.  In October, we returned to Clinica Madre de 
Cristo in Trujillo Peru where we performed 60 surgeries in 4 days in 
addition to visiting Alta Trujillo and a local trauma center.    

ISHI Student Club @ NJMS  
Now in it’s 4th year!  Fall semester highlights include:  
• 2nd annual Global Surgery Dinner where students attended 
lectures and participated in round-table discussions with local 
surgeons from various NGOs involved in Global Surgery 
• Four medical students participated in 2015 missions through the 
NJMS Global Surgery Elective 
• The student club fundraised and sent supplies including an iPad 
loaded with digital textbooks to Samba, a medical student in Sierra 
Leone who we worked with on our 2013 SL mission!
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Save the Date 

•  ISHI’s annual end of the year 
party is tentatively scheduled 
for Saturday January 23, 
location TBD 

• ISHI will again be building a 
team to ride in the TD Bank 5 
Boro Bike Tour May 1, 2016.  
Registration opens January 
12, 2016. All riders are 
responsible for their own 
registration and can then join 
the ISHI team! 

• Our first mission of 2016 is 
tentatively scheduled for 
February 19-28.  We are 
working with a hospital South 
of Port au Prince for a return 
trip to Haiti. 

Be on the lookout for more 
details and confirmation of 
dates in the upcoming months 
via email and/or the ISHI 

Visit ISHI online at:    

www.ishiglobal.org 

Click the     on the ISHI website to 
follow us on Facebook - no account 
required! 

Follow us on Twitter:@ISHIinfo
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